BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR FEBRUARY 4, 2010
In the absence of President Coby Cates, Vice President Darren Butler called the meeting to order at 7:12.  Attending trustees were: Phil DeLeo, Peg Stecky, Bill Strader, and Ross Saunders.

Guests: Keely Saunders

Approval of Minutes - Phil reviewed the minutes of the November 12, 2009 meeting.  Bill made a motion to approve the minutes as presented, and Darren seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously.    

Treasurer’s Report - Bill presented the treasurer’s report.  Bill noted that the work on the plates on the floating dock was reflected in the report, with a month end balance of $19,083.39.  Darren suggested adding a spray on bed liner would keep plates from becoming to slippery.  With no further items of discussion, Ross moved to accept the treasurer’s report as submitted, and Phil seconded the motion.  The treasurer’s report was unanimously approved.

Old Business

Downspouts  – Bill suggested replacing damaged downspouts with ABS plastic pipe, to make them more durable.  However, review of the downspouts revealed they had already been replaced.

Picnic Tables – Some tables need new 2X6 planking to replace vandalized table tops.  ACTION ITEM  - Darren volunteered to replace those boards prior to Spring.

Newsletter –   ACTION ITEM – Bill will e-mail to all board members the last version of the Island newsletter.  Members need to reply to Bill with comments or “none” prior to the March board meeting.    

Security Fee – The board agreed the security fee was a success last year, and decided to continue it again this year at a $20 rate. 

New Business      

Inlet Island Barbeque  – The board talked about ways to enhance a sense of community.  Members concurred that island picnics have been somewhat successful in the past, and decided to give more time to this idea at the next board meeting.

Having no more business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:58.  The next board meeting will be on 03/04/10.

See our meeting minutes at  InletIslandPark.com 

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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